
From: Barbara McAlister
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: No power lines through the north country!
Date: Saturday, December 16, 2017 7:11:50 AM

Barbara McAlister
19 Juniper Road
Canaan, NH 03741

December 16, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Our family loves the great north woods just as it is we feel ugly power lines would greatly detract from
the precious natural beauty. This is a totally unnecessary project with no benefit to those of us that live
here. There are other ,better ways to generate power. Do not destroy Nhs natural beauty !

Sincerely,
Barbara McAlister
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